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Welcome to our 61
st
 annual CAHS convention in Saskatoon, Saskatchewan.  

 

Our Annual General Meeting will be held on Saturday, 22 June 2024, at 8am PDT/ 9am MDT/ 9am 

CST/ 10am CDT/ 11am EDT/ 12pm ADT. There is the option to attend in person or via the ZOOM 

option listed on the AGM Notice. I look forward to seeing many of you there, both in person and 

virtually.  

 

If you are unable to participate in in-person or via the ZOOM/conference call this year, it is important 

that you complete your proxy ballot and return it, as directed, prior to the meeting, so that you still have 

a voice in voting to support the actions and initiatives of your Executive and Board. 

 

With this announcement, you will the 2024 AGM Notice (with ZOOM links), as well as your 2024 

AGM Proxy, the 2024 AGM Agenda, and the 2023 AGM draft minutes. 

 

Our 2023 Conference last June in Kingston was excellent. It was so great to see and talk to so many 

members. We plan to continue to hold our conventions and AGMs with the in-person/ZOOM option 

well into the future. 2024 is our 61
st
 year of recognition as the authoritative voice of Canadian aviation 

history. The future is looking positive as we move forward. See you soon in Saskatoon! 
 

 

 
 

Blue skies, 

Gary Williams 
Gary Williams, CAHS National President 
 


